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Appendix C: FCC Confidentiality Request Letter 
 
Please refer to the following page. 
 
  

http://www.rheintech.com/


                               HARRIS CORPORATION  

221 Jefferson Ridge Parkway 
Lynchburg, VA 24501 

www.harris.com 

 

January 14, 2015 
 
American Certification Body, Inc. 
6731 Whittier Avenue 
Suite C110 
McLean, VA  22101 
 
Subject:  Confidentiality Request for AQZ-XG-100LPA 

     Original Grant 
 
Harris wishes to submit this confidentiality letter for the record on FCC ID: AQZ-XG-
100LPA ; XG-100LPA.   Harris is requesting that the following be kept confidential, and 
not be made available for routine public inspection: 
 

• Block Diagrams 
• Parts Lists 
• Technical Operational Description 
• Schematics 
• Tune Up / Alignment Procedure 

 
This product will be sold to Federal and Government Department of Defense (DoD) 
customers.  Harris feels that this information is considered sensitive and creates a 
vulnerability to U.S. and friendly forces deploying this product in military applications.  
Public display of this information does not prohibit hostile forces from attaining this 
information readily and using it in a manner to jeopardize lives. 
 
This request is made under the provision of 47 CFR Section 0.457 and Section 0.459 of 
the Commission’s rules, and section 552(b)(4) of the Freedom of Information Act.  
These sections authorize a withholding from public inspection material which would be 
privileged as a matter of law if retained by the person submitting them, and materials 
which would not customarily be released to the public by that person. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  
 

 
William H. Pertner 
Regulatory Manager 
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